



## Dear Voter:

May 1, 2012 is Election Day and San Gorgonio Memorial Health Care District is asking voters whether to extend the existing voter-approved parcel tax. This is not a new tax. It will provide funds for our area's only Emergency Room.

YOUR BALLOT IS ENCLOSED. Do not throw it away! All ballots will be cast by mail only. There will be no polling places. To count in this election, ALL completed ballots must be received by the Registrar of Voters Office on or before May 1, 2012 at 8:00 p.m. Voting is as easy as 1-2-3.

Step 1: Pull out your enclosed ballot and follow the instructions to cast your vote.

Step 2: Sign and date the postage-paid return envelope.

Step 3: Place the completed ballot in the envelope and return it immediately.

Completed ballots can be mailed OR hand-delivered to the Registrar of Voters Office, County of Riverside, 2724 Gateway Drive, Riverside, California 92507. A locked drop box is located outside the front entrance of the Registrar of Voters for deposit of vote-by-mail ballots 24 hours a day. For further voter convenience, an additional ballot drop-off box will be available at the San Gorgonio Memorial Health Care District during regular business hours, beginning on April 2. The ballot return box will be picked up at the close of business on May 1, 2012. After that time, any unreturned ballots will need to be driven to the Registrar of Voters office by 8:00 pm.

If you have questions, please contact:

- Registrar of Voters at 1-800-773-VOTE (8683) or (951) 486-7200; or
- Visit us at www.voteinfo.net

The San Gorgonio Memorial Health Care District and the Registrar of Voters is dedicated to serving the voters of the cities of Banning, Beaumont, Cherry Valley, Calimesa, Cabazon and surrounding areas and ensuring the integrity and security of the elections process. Remember, your vote counts! Thank you for voting on May 1, 2012.

Sincerely,

Mark Turner, CEO

San Gorgonio Memorial Health Care District